
	
	
We	recently	shared	that	Ardent	Mills	will	be	transitioning	to	a	new	technology	platform	and	application	
tool	sets	that	will	help	simplify	the	way	we	do	business.	Through	our	continuous	review	of	readiness,	we	
have	chosen	to	move	our	go-live	date	to	ensure	a	quality	transition.	Our	new	go-live	date	is	November	
15,	2015.			
		
Throughout	our	transition	efforts,	we	have	committed	to	keeping	you	informed	of	our	progress.	The	
most	recent	communication	you	received	outlined	changes	reflecting	the	original	November	1	go-live	
date.	Attached,	you	will	find	we	have	updated	the	most	recent	letter	highlighting	the	changes	
pertaining	to	the	firm	November	15	go-live	date.			
		
If	you	have	questions,	please	contact	your	typical	Ardent	Mills	representative.			
	


